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Happy Valentine’s Day everyone! 

There are a few events this month. 

February 4th, Market Place Depot 

downtown 300 N. Apopka Ave. Inverness 2-

7PM, also a tractor pull at the Citrus County 

Fairgrounds at, 3600 S. Florida Ave. Inverness 

at 10AM 

February 11th, Highland Craft Brew Festival at 

the depot downtown 5-9PM. 

February 18thth, Market Place Depot downtown 

300 N. Apopka Ave. Inverness , 9-2PM. 

February 19th & 26th, Valerie Theatre, 

Downtown Inverness playing Guys and Dolls. 

2PM. 

I know this is a sore subject but the 

rate increase for 2023 will be $20. 

This will bring the single wide lots 

to $390 and the few doublewide 

lots that we have to $425. This is effective May 

1st, and immediately applies to any new 

residents coming into the park. Some parks in 

the area went up as much as $75! 

 
Inverness Park would like to welcome our 

newest residents. Kevin & Linda Knorr #50, 

Graham & Ellen Buller #87, and Joyce Anklam 

has relocated to #46. Please join me in 

welcoming them all aboard. 

 olde news    
Well it’s time of year again for 

leaves. For those of you who rake, 

please make sure your leaves are 

separated from branches and moss. 

Two separate piles at the edge of the 

road by 8:00AM, Monday, no need to bag. The leaf 

train waits for no one! 

Coming up in March will be the Park 

picnic. This years picnic will be 

hamburgers and hot dogs with all the 

fixin‘s, furnished by the park. As 

always Chef “Rowdy Red” will be our 

cook, assisted by his wife Bev. I am 

asking for residents to bring a “side 

dish” if possible, but not required. Also don’t forget 

your chair. Look for more details in March’s Park 

Bark for final dates and times for this spring 

extravaganza. Were shooting for mid month, mid 

week with nice weather. 

Remember all new residents MUST fill 

out an application prior to living in the 

park. This applies to extended stay 

residents also over 30 days. This helps 

keep our park safe and secure in our little 

community. Remember no renting is ever allowed. 

Donna Shilling is looking for some one to help her 

with house cleaning, chore’s, etc. Donna resides at 

Lot #99 or 352-419-7229 for details. 

Also a special THANKS to Bev & Red Willis #37 who 

works tirelessly to deliver the Park Bark to your door. 

Thank You for your continued effort! 

 

 


